

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE HEADQUARTERS 377TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC)



11 7 NOV 1994

377 ABW/EMR 2000 Wyoming Blvd SE Kirtland AFB NM 87117-5659

Ms. Nancy Morlock, Environmental Engineer RCRA Permits Branch U.S. EPA Region 6 1445 Ross Ave, Ste 1200 Dallas TX 75202-2733



5)

Dear Ms. Morlock

Pursuant to the schedule approved in the Stage 2D-2 RFI work plan, Halliburton NUS (HNUS) commenced field sampling activities on 15 November 1994. They obtained access to the Manzano base and marked, with stakes and or flagging, the proposed locations of soil sample collection for the five emergency holding tanks. Decontamination of sampling equipment is in progress, with soil sampling activities to follow.

Please note that soil sampling activities are occurring concomitantly with tank sampling in accordance with your comments on the approved work plan. Please call me at (505) 846-2773/0053 if you have any questions.

Sincerely

CHRISTOPHER B. DeWITT, R.P.G.

Chief, Restoration Branch

Environmental Management Division

cc:

NMED-HRMB (Mr. Pullen) AFCEE/ESR (Mr. Arnold) HNUS (Mssrs. Clark and Walter)

KAFB1535